Southeast Tech
South Dakota Board of Technical Education Updates
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Purpose:
To provide the School Board an update on the December 15, 2017 South Dakota Board of Technical
Education meeting.

The South Dakota Board of Technical Education approved four academic program changes during their
December 15, 2017 meeting. Actions included:
o New Program Approval: Veterinary Assistant Diploma and Veterinary Technician Associates in
Applied Science Degree
e  Program Reinstatement: Accounting Clerk Diploma program also included a name change to
Accounting Clerk Diploma program
e Program Name Change: Vascular Ultrasound Technology to Vascular Sonography
e  Program Name Change: Cardiac Ultrasound Technology to Cardiac Sonography

The Board will also be determining the process and procedures for bringing Certificate Programs and
Registered Apprenticeship Programs to the board for approval at a future meeting.

Administrative Recommendation to School Board:
To acknowledge the South Dakota Board of Technical Education Update Report.
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